
From: Chase Spross <cjspross@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 9:32 PM 
To: Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov> 
Cc: AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: KUIK(AM) Fac ID 17063 Resumption of Operations 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a 
phishing attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Good evening. 

KUIK(AM) Hillsboro FAC ID 17063 has resumed operations according to our  special temporary authority 
granted April 11, 2022 and in advance of our deadline of midnight April 13,2022. 

Please let me know if you need anything further from me in this matter, and thank you. 
 
 
--  
Chase Spross 
Studio Installs on Contract 
SBE Certified Radio Operator  
Portland, Oregon 
520 954 1358 
 

mailto:cjspross@gmail.com
mailto:Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov
mailto:AudioFilings@fcc.gov

